
 
 
From: Bonnie WILLIAMS  
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 9:26 AM 
To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Subject: Alternate member for CSCP 
 
Good Morning Heather, 
 
At the meeting of the Board last evening, Trustee Ruth Tisdale was appointed to sit at the alternate 
voting member on the City of London Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bonnie Williams 
Thames Valley District School Board 
Supervisor, Corporate Services/FOI Coordinator 
1250 Dundas Street, London, ON N6A 5L1 
Tel: 519.452.2000 x20218 
Email: bonnie.williams@tvdsb.ca 
www.tvdsb.ca 
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